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30th September 2019 

Year 5 Residential 2020 

Dear Parents, 

We can now confirm that the Year 5 residential has been booked for 22nd - 24th June 2020. The total 

cost of this trip will be £170 and a non-refundable deposit of £25 will be required by 18th October in    

order to secure your child’s place.  

We would ask that the remaining £145 be paid in instalments by the following dates: 

£20 by 30th November 2019 

£40 by 31st December 2019 

£60 by 31st January 2020 

£80 by 29th February 2020  

£100 by 31st March 2020 

£120 by 30th April 2020 

£145 by 31st May 2020 

Of course, you are welcome to pay off the balance earlier than the above dates if you so wish.    

The residential will consist of a trip to Porthpean Outdoor Education Centre where the children will sleep 

in tented villages. They will take part in a range of activities including  canoeing, kayaking, coasteering, 

cycling, indoor climbing, high ropes and archery. All activities are led by fully qualified Cornwall Outdoors 

staff. All meals (except the first day’s lunch) are included as well as a range of evening activities. A final 

itinerary with exact timings, activities and a kit list will be circulated once everything has been finalised. In 

the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns about the residential, please feel free to contact me.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Davies  

 


